
OHCA 2022-22 

October 17, 2022 

RE: Provider Rate Increase 

Dear Provider, 

We are excited to inform you that effective October 1, 2022, there now uniform rates 
for most service codes across the 1915c Home and Community-Based Waiver 
programs, along with State Plan Personal Care services, private duty nursing services 
and the Living Choice program. 

A complete list of services and rates for the Living Choice program and the Medically 
Fragile Waiver can be found by visiting Long Term Care Waiver Operations Division - 
Forms, Publications And Manuals (oklahoma.gov).  

If you have any additional questions, please contact us at 
oklahoma.livingchoice@okhca.org or medicallyfragilewaiver@okhca.org. 

Thank you for your continued service to our SoonerCare members. 

Sincerely,  

Traylor Rains,  
State Medicaid Director 
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